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Gary Nau, Pres.; Bob Torbet, Vice-Pres.; Jack Putnam, Treas.; Gary Nau, Sec/Editor. 
 

 

NEXT MEETING: Saturday, December 8th, 2018 - 6:00pm at the Red Pig Inn. 1470 North Perry 
St., Ottawa, OH in the Tin Room. 

 

   

The meeting was called to order by Gary Nau with 17 members present.  Secretary and Treasurer 
reports were given. 
 
The Christmas Banquet will be held at the Red Pig Inn in Ottawa.  6pm in the Tin Room.  We will 
order from the menu.  RSVP to Gary Nau by Tuesday, December 4th. 
 
Had a discussion about what you do to winterize your T.  Put up on jacks for wood spoked wheels.  
Check anti-freeze or drain.  Pull the coils and/or battery if not in climate-controlled building. 
 
Talked about the Mt. Victory tour. 
 
Bruce and Ted Klepinger regaled us with tales of their trip to Australia.  
 
 
The club’s website has an events page with upcoming shows and tours.  Known 2018 events have 
been listed.  If you have any others please let Gary Nau know. 
 
The club’s website has a Member’s Vehicle page.  If you would like your car shown, send an 
electronic version of the picture to Gary Nau (naugary@yahoo.com) or bring the picture to the next 
meeting. 
 
Remember that this club is dependent on its membership to make it work.  Everyone is invited and 
encouraged to put forward your thoughts and ideas to make this the best Model T club in Ohio.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Gary Nau – Secretary 

Web site: http://www.nwo-modelt.org/ 
 
 
 

I am looking for articles from members of projects they are working on, places they have been with 
their car, stories about their car, or anything you think the other members might find interesting.  What 
you send me does not have to be print ready.  Just a simple e-mail telling the story or supplying the 
details (with or without pictures) and I’ll rewrite it into the newsletter format then send you a proof 
copy to read before it is published.  If you have anything that you feel I could use in the newsletter 
please email it to naugary@yahoo.com or bring what you have to the next meeting. 

.   

http://www.nwo-modelt.org/


Northwest Ohio Model T Ford Club’s  

Christmas Dinner and Meeting 
 

Saturday, December 8th - 6pm 
 

Red Pig Inn 
The Tin Room 

1470 North Perry St, Ottawa, OH 
 

RSVP to Gary Nau by Tuesday, December 4th 
e-mail: naugary@yahoo.com or Phone: 419-894-6119 (leave message) 

 

 
 

Menu:  http://www.redpiginn.com/fullmenu.html 

http://www.redpiginn.com/fullmenu.html

